Earl Kitchener Home and School Association - VOLUNTEERS WELCOME!
*TREASURER POSITION - IMMEDIATE NEED**
Hello EK Families,

We have an immediate need to fill the Home and School Association Treasurer Position on the Executive for the
remainder of this 2021-2022 school year (and continuing into the 2022-2023 school year, if interested).

If interested, please reach out to ekhomeandschool@gmail.com for further details! Thank you |

**VOLUNTEERS WELCOME**

The Home and School Association is always looking for Volunteers to assist with programs and events throughout
the school year such as the School Nutrition Program, Pizza Day Program, Scholastic Book Fairs, and other
Fundraising Events.

If you are interested in volunteering this school year (or next), please reach out to the Earl Kitchener School Office to
complete the required volunteer forms and if you do not already have a vulnerable sector screening completed,
please apply here: https://www.policesolutions.ca/checks/services/hamilton/

For Further Reference re: Volunteering:
https://www.hwdsb.on.ca/earlkitchener/about/volunteering/...

As always, THANK YOU to our EK Staff, Families, and Community for your generous donation of time, without you
we wouldn't be able to run these programs and events. L 4
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